CHELTENHAM ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL LEAGUE

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held at 7-15pm on Wednesday 5th June 2019 at The Victory Club Lypiatt Road Cheltenham.                                                             

Sportsmanship, Secretary of the year & Referee/Young Referee of the year all presented.

Sportmanship – Bishops Cleeve Development.

Secretary of the year – John Griffiths – Tewkesbury Town.

Referee of the year – Olly Begley.

Young Referee of the year – Elliott Hadrell

Team awards presented – Divisional and Charity Cup Winners each received a £50 Macon voucher.
1. Apologies – P.Tustain.
2. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on the 6th June 2018 previously issued.
Proposed by AFC Renegades, Seconded by Southside Star.
3. Hon General and Charities Secretary’s report (already issued)
Proposed by Cheltenham Civil Service, Seconded by Windyridge Rovers. 
Special thanks to John Hunt and Ian Swales stepping down from their roles included a round of applause from all present for their tremendous efforts. 
4. Hon General and Charities Treasurer’s report (already issued)
Proposed by Andoversford, Seconded by Charlton Rovers.
5. Alterations to rules 
Proposed by Hanley Swan, Seconded by Welland.
6. Appointments of Officers and Management Committee
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      Proposed by Bredon, Seconded by Hanley Swan.
7. Honoraria – 
Proposals to be highlighted. 

Proposed by Welland, Seconded by Cheltenham Civil Service. 
8. Gratuity to the Victory Club Steward.
Proposed by Welland, Seconded by Cheltenham Civil Service.
9. Donation to the Victory Club.   
Proposed by Welland, Seconded by Cheltenham Civil Service.
10. Constitution of the League for season 2019-2020 (To be presented on the big screen at the AGM)
We will again be operating with 4 divisions.
Several changes to the Constitution were voted in by the clubs with St. Pauls staying in D2, Malvern Vale moving to D1, Newton staying in D1 vice being relegated, Pittville staying in D2 vice being relegated, Southside Star Reserves staying in D3 vice being relegated. Woodmancote staying in D4 vice moving to D3 under the restructure. 

Proposed by St. Pauls, Seconded by AFC Renegades. 

Proposed by Malvern Vale, Seconded by Newton.
All of the above were voted in pretty much in totality with just 1 vote against. 

11. Dates for the commencement & conclusion of the playing season 2019-2020 will be August 1st 2019, to commence and conclude on the date of the Senior Charities Cup Final. (Likely date to be latter half of August.)
12. Club Roll call – All present. 
13. Any other business (previous notice required)
None given. 

League Secretary quickly touched on the 12 changes from the International Football Association Board. These will be fully explained at the August Club Meeting, but are detailed in the attachment. 
